
Town of Corinth 
Planning Commission Meeting 

February 6, 2020 
	
ATTENDEES:    
 
 Planning Commission (PC): Dick Kelly, Chair; Kerry DeWolfe; Russ Pazdro; Nick Kramer.  Members 
 of the public:  Jeff Spiegel and Glynn Pellagrino 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:29 pm 
 
1. Public Comment  
 
 Prior to the commencement of the meeting Jeff Spiegel discussed his project, The Corinth Resilience 
 Coalition, which was inspired by the goal set for forth in the Town Plan to “protect the public health, 
 safety and welfare of the Town of Corinth.”   Jeff provided the PC with materials describing the project 
 and invited participation.  
 
2 Minutes.  RP moved to accept the minutes from the Meeting of December 5, 2019.  NK seconded.  The 
 motion passed unanimously. 
  
3. Correspondence:  The PC received a thank you note from Tory Littlefield.  The PC was notified by Peter 
 Gregory, the Executive Director Two Rivers Ottauquechee Regional Commission, that the Town Plan 
 had been approved by Commission. 
 
4. Additional Public Comment:  Glynn Pellagrino, Chair of the Conservation Commission, spoke to the PC 
 about the CC’s plan, consistent with Act 71, to identify wildlife corridors in the Town and to do public 
 education and outreach regarding the importance of maintaining this specific type of contiguous land. 
 
5. New Business:  None  
 
6. Implementation Matrix:    The PC worked on completing the Implementation Matrix relating to the 
 Town Plan. 
 
7. Adjournment:  Meeting adjourned at 8:45 after motion by NK seconded by RP. 
 
 
 
Submitted by Kerry DeWolfe 
 
	

	

	

	

	

	

 


